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Mr President,

This is a joint statement on behalf of a number of NGOs.

We thank States for their commitment to address the shrinking space for civil society.

We draw the Council's attention to the fact that since 2013, the number of desks 
reserved for NGOs in room XX for Human Rights Council sessions has been reduced from
24 to 2, leaving only the two speaking seats we are now sitting in.

This has been drawn to the attention of successive Presidents of the Council but the 
space has continued to shrink.

We invite all delegations to reflect on the impression this gives to civil society, not to 
mention States and other international actors, about the Council's commitment to 
addressing shrinking civil society space.

I thank you Mr President.
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